
July 4, 2013 

 

 

Mallaig Legion #260 

Box 171 

Mallaig, AB   T0A 2K0 

 

Dear Legion Members: 

 

Please accept this letter as a show of support in principle from the County 

of St. Paul to accompany your New Horizons Grant Application for funding to 

prepare blueprints and engineering for additions and upgrades to the Mallaig 

Legion Hall which includes rebuilding of the kitchen and increasing the floor 

space.   

 

Council would like to thank you for your commitment to the community of 

Mallaig.  This hall is an important facility for the community and your 

dedication and hard work to keep this facility maintained and up to date is 

much appreciated.   

 

We wish you success with this very worthwhile project. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Sheila Kitz, CLGM 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

/pjc 


